
 
 

 
 
 

Boulogne, 31 October 2017 
 
 
 
 

 
The TF1 group has become aware that a complaint of harassment has been filed against Éric 

Monier, Editor-in-Chief at LCI since 2016, relating to facts that allegedly go back to 2012-2013. 

 
The State Prosecutor has apparently launched an investigation. 

 
 

Eric Monier, who is entitled to the presumption of innocence, has informed TF1 that he intends 

to file a complaint of malicious accusation. 

 

 
If the allegations were to be confirmed, the TF1 group would draw all the consequences from the 

legal repercussions of the matter. 
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